
 
Missions Update 
 
 
 
From bulletin: December 19, 2021 
MISSIONS FOCUS: J&D, access challenged location 
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 
From today’s bulletin  
 
God has not allowed them to take the next steps, getting a visa has been nearly 
impossible due to COVID-19 and the different variants right now.  
 
They are hoping to leave sometime at the beginning of 2022. While they were hoping 
to leave sooner, they are grateful for extra time with family and friends especially 
during the upcoming holiday season. They are trusting in God's perfect timing and 
gratefully, they are still able to work and are able to be flexible with this timing. In the 
meantime, the extra time has allowed them to thoughtfully store/give/dispose of any 
extra possessions: 
 

One Camp LIFTL handbook from 1997 was especially meaningful as a 13-
year-old had written, "My career goal is to work in a company that sends 
missi***** or something."  

 
God's fingerprints are on our lives whether we recognize them or not - now or later. 
Prayer: health needs, covid cases will slow down in their intended area of service, 
people will turn towards God through this suffering, God will make clear when they 
are to leave and work through them here and away; wise decisions how to spent the 
time they have here. 
 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 
people locally and globally! 


